District 3 Report

Our groups are doing well and growing strong.  We are slowly building our numbers in the meetings as we continue to meet each week.
The biggest event we had since the area conference was our Serenity Day on July 15th held at the Calkins Nature Center in Iowa Falls.  We had about 25 attendees and the topic of day was “Changed Attitudes.”  Our speaker was Ashley C from Des Moines who gave a great speech talking about her experience, strength and hope on the topic.  Luncheon, raffles and fellowship were plentiful, and we all left with some great attitude changes. 
Our next district meeting is August 13th from 1-3 in Mason City at the Mason City Clubhouse. 

Yours in Service,
Laura S
District 3 Representative

